

PO Box 24 ANNANDALE NSW 2038 Telephone: (02)9560 7022

Fax:

(02)9560-8584

31 March 2003

Mr & Mrs Dino Gustin PO Box 413 PUNCHBOWL NSW 2196

Dear Dino & Lena

I have shown the short biography of my father Jack to my son Stephen who has pointed out that we have a typographical error in relation to the times that he was at Fort Street High School. Those times should be 1919 to 1923. I am sorry for the inconvenience.

I point out that I am not completely confident about the phonetic spelling or pronunciation of my word "Giaecch". Perhaps the "a" and "e" should be contiguous or perhaps it should be spelt another way.

Best regards,

Peter Fisher